
SEIU officials in Washington, D.C.  
are trying to take our union – Our 
UHW – away from us, the workers  
who have made it so strong. 

SEIU President Andy Stern has called a 
trusteeship hearing for September 26 and 
27 to try to silence our voices and put Our 
UHW under the control of appointed leaders 
from Washington D.C. It is clear that Stern is 
retaliating against us for fighting his attempt to 
move more than 65,000 of our members into 
a union where his hand-picked leaders were 
allegedly diverting more than a million dollars  
in dues money for personal use.

In July, 6,000 UHW members protested in 
Manhattan Beach to stop Stern from forcing 
our nursing home and homecare members into 
this local that is plagued with corruption. This 
latest move by Stern is one further attempt 
to silence our dissent and divert attention 
from the corruption scandals surrounding  
his appointees in other SEIU locals. 

Our UHW is member-led — because we know that 
it is workers, not bosses in Washington D.C., who 
know what’s best for our families and our patients. 
Our UHW has won some of the best contracts in 
the country, organized more new workers into our 
union this year than the rest of SEIU combined 
and has won important reforms like needle-stick 
protection and nurse-patient ratios.

Andy Stern’s effort to put Our UHW into 
trusteeship puts all of our hard-earned  
gains at risk. It’s time to show Stern and  
other SEIU leaders that we will never let  
them take control of our union.

Hands Off Our 

Union!
Tell Andy Stern and THE SEIU Bosses:

Take the day off and come  
join this historic event

SEPTEMBER 26 and 27
Fiesta Hall, San Mateo Events Center,  

2495 S. Delaware St., San Mateo

Register online at www.seiu-uhw.org  
or see your steward or rep to sign up

Come join thousands of UHW  
members to ensure that our members 

maintain control of our union


